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Message from Mr Tull – 6th June 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was lovely to see all the children back this week.  Thank you for the many 
batteries that have arrived at school this week as part of ‘The Big Battery Hunt’, 
run by our Eco-Committee.  Today was the last day for batteries to arrive at 
school.  If any come in next week, we will have to return them home to you. 
 
This week in school: 
 

Cambridge Literary Festival Launch: Our Y5 children had a visit from members 
of the Cambridge Literary Festival, representatives from the Corn Exchange and 
also Helen Moss, the author who will be working with the children.  This project 
is part of the 150th anniversary of the Corn Exchange. 
 
Class 9 Assembly:  Thank you Class 9 for your wonderful class assembly all 
about your Electricity topic. Thank you also to all the parents and carers for 
attending.  We all enjoyed listening to their retelling of the story of ‘The King who 
banned the dark’.  We were also impressed by their writing, buzzer game 
making, singing and their robot dancing. 
 
Reading Cafés:  It was lovely to see such a good turnout from parents and carers 
for our Y2 reading café On Thursday.  The Y3 reading café is today at 2.30pm. 
It would be lovely to have as many parents and carers as possible attend.  
 
Next week in school: 
 

Y4 Multiplication Checks:  Our year 4 children will be completing multiplication 
checks next week in school. 
   
Open classrooms: Our next open classrooms will be held after school on Tuesday.  
Please do pop in and have look at some of the children’s learning. 
 
Class Photographs: Class photos will be taken on Wednesday next week, 
starting at 9.00am. 
 
Y3 Trip to BeWILDerwood: Our children in Y3 are looking forward to a trip to 
BeWILDerwood on Friday.  I’m confident they are going to have a magical day. 
 
Musical performances from Megson:  The folk duo, Megson, will be in school 
performing to the children on Friday.  First to EY, Y1 and Y2 and then to Y4, 
Y5 and Y6.  
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at 
smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and for anything particularly involving KS2, 
please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ben Tull  
 

 

 
 

Dates for the Diary 
 
 
• 6th June – KS2 

Disco 
• 10th June – Open 

Classrooms 
• 11th June – Class 

Photographs 
• 13th June – Y3 trip 

to BeWILDerwood 
• 13th June – 

Performances to 
the children from 
Megson. 

• 17th June – Y1 Trip 
to Shepreth 

• 18th June – Y2 Trip 
to Hunstanton 

• 20th June – Half 
Termly Tea 

• 23rd June – Y3/4 
Sports day @ 9.00 
– 10.00 

• 25th June – EYFS / 
Y1 / Y2 Sports day 
@ 9.00 – 10.00 

• 26th June – Y5/6 
Sports day @ 9.00 
– 10.00 

• 1st July – Year 5 
Trip to the Museum 
of Technology 

• 2nd July – Year 6 
Athletics Festival at 
CCC 

• 7th July – Meet the 
new teacher 

• 16th / 17th July – 
Y5/6 Production 

• 21st July – Y6 
Leaver’s Evening 

• 23rd July – Last day 
of term. 
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